
Colorado Health GIS Users Group 

 “Strategic Placement of Automated External 
Defibrillators (AEDs) in Denver High-Risk 

Neighborhoods” 
 

Hosted by:   
Mark Egbert, GIS Coordinator, CDPHE 
(Mark.Egbert@state.co.us) 

 

Deb Thomas, Dept. of Geography, UCD 
(deborah.thomas@ucdenver.edu) 

Open to everyone interested in GIS and health applications!   
Light refreshments will be provided. 

Thursday, November 29, 2012 

1:00-2:30 

Location: The Colorado Department of Public 

Health & Environment, Cherry Creek 

Campus. 

Department Board Room (5th floor)  

Presented by  

Comilla Sasson, MD, MS 
and 

 Ariann Nassel, M.A. 
Department of Emergency Medicine, 

University of Colorado Denver 


